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We are moving forward and addressing the long standing and increasing traffic issue on 
Riverhill Blvd. Input and guidance from the community is essential as it was in the rezoning 
case. The next step will be to form a committee of Riverhill volunteers to assist in addressing 
the myriad of issues and challenges associated with this undertaking. An organizational 
briefing/meeting will be set up shortly.   
Anyone wishing to join the Committee and use the “Contact Us” link on our website or email us 
at:  APORboard@gmail.com 
 
The following is a summary of actions taken to date. 

1. Last week I met with Mayor Eychner and presented an outline of an Action plan and a 
proposed timetable. In summary, we will form a Committee for Riverhill residents and 
develop possible solutions and actions to address the problem. These, in turn, will be 
discussed with and vetted with the appropriate City Department for input and 
comments. Based on their input our Committee will determine the next steps. 

2. The Kerrville Police Department completed a traffic survey covering nine days of traffic 
on Riverhill Blvd. last week and has shared the overall data with me. They may provide 
the entire study depending on departmental policy. This information will provide a base 
point and another study will be conducted after school reconvenes later this summer so 
we can determine the impact of that traffic. This information will be available to the 
Committee and any Member who is interested. 

3. An Action Plan similar to the one employed for the response to the recent zoning 
change request has been completed and will be posted along with other relevant 
information soon on our website. It will serve as a guideline for the Committee 
activities. 

 
As was the case in dealing with the rezoning challenge, the key will be the input and 
involvement of our homeowners. Once again, we are facing an uphill battle and the input and 
support of all our Members will be vital.  
 
Please feel free to share your questions or comments. 
 
Bill White 
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